
From: Salzer, Kristin (Federal) 
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 8:14 AM
To: FASAB <FASAB@FASAB.gov>
Cc: Henshel, Bruce (Federal) ; Smith, Sean (Federal) 
Subject: Annual Report/3 Year Plan

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click on any links or open any attachments unless you trust the
sender and/or know the content is safe. If you are suspicious of the e-mail, click on the Report
Suspicious Emails button.

Good Morning,

The Department of Commerce has reviewed FASAB’s Annual Report and Three-Year Plan and
has no comments on either document.

Thanks,

Kristin Salzer, CPA, CGFM
Director, Office of Financial Reporting & Policy/Acting Director, Travel Management Division
U.S. Department of Commerce
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